City of Hartford

Memo

To: Mayor Richard Hall
From: Sanya Vitale
cc: Commission Members

Date: February 23, 2023

Re: Railroad Protective Liability

In order to complete the PFAS work on behalf of the Township, we will need to take out a
Railroad Protective Liability insurance rider to insure the work required to bore under the CSX
railroad on 65" Street southwest of the City.

This is a requirement for the railroad permit needed to put the City infrastructure under the
railroad. This policy includes an antiterrorism rider.

This is a reimbursable expense under the PFAS grant. Wightman will work to get this
reimbursed as part of the regular submittal.

Minimum and Deposit: $4,500

TRIA Premium: $113

Brokerage Fee: $250

2.5% MI Surplus Lines Tax on Premium Only: $115.33
Total Fee: $4978.33



